
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland 

Beloved brethren,  

            God is to be praised for His goodness and for our salvation! He has given to us 

this gift by grace. "The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ, and the love of God, and the 

communion of the Holy Ghost, be with you all. Amen" 2 Corinthians 13:14. Now, as we 

embark on another week of our lives, let's keep this in mind. Jesus was sent as our grace to 

forgive us and reconcile us to God. It's not by what we've done, but through His favor 

which we didn't merit or earn. The Father is motivated by love. He cares about us and has 

made the way for us. We can be comforted to know that His hand is upon us. Because of 

this we now experience the presence of the Holy Spirit. We need Him daily, from minute 

to minute, and moment to moment. He is here for us, and we can share our experiences 

and thoughts with Him. We give him our sins and sinful nature, and He gives us the 

holiness of God in return. How awesome that is. 

            This newsletter serves to inform you of a few announcements. First of all, Pastor 

Robinson Fondong graduated on Saturday, January 16th with a Masters Degree in 

Theology, and we give thanks to God for this gift that He has given to our beloved Pastor.  

            Secondly, there will be a three days fast coming up by the end of this month. The 

exact dates will be announced in the future at church and in the newsletters. This fast will 

be for ourselves, the church, and for America. We are also reminded of the usual partial 

fast every Wednesday for America. 

            Thirdly, Pastor Robinson will be traveling to Brazil to minister from the 10th to the 

22nd of February. We urge the church to pray for him and cover His trip and the ministry 

with the blood of Jesus so that it will be a success.  

            Fourthly, the usual prayers for Pastor Robinson and Pastor James continues every 

Saturday at the regular meeting places and times. However, next Saturday will be the 

monthly joint prayers. All the saints who meet at Riverdale and Westminster to pray for 

the pastors weekly will be meeting together on Saturday at 12:00 p.m. at the Ekor-Tah's 

home in New Carrollton. 

            Lastly, the church prayer meeting is going to be held as usual on Friday. On this 

upcoming Friday, Br Clement will be prayed for.  

            May God bless your week abundantly and may you know his presence in your 

daily walk with Him. God loves us, and He cares that we keep this in mind. Let us 

appreciate Him for His love this week and savor our precious time with Him. 
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Westminster Assembly: 

 

 Friday (1-22): Prayer 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Sunday (1-24): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 

 Monday (1-18): Bible 
Study at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Friday (1-22): Prayer 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 Saturday (1-23): 
Evangelism at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 Sunday (1-24): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 
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